Have ideas for how the \$2 million FY22 CPA funds for affordable housing, historic resources, and open space should be spent in the coming year? Join us for the annual Community Preservation Plan hearing!

The CPC is holding their annual Community Preservation Plan (CPP) public hearing on **Wednesday, April 28 at 7 p.m.** The hearing will be held virtually on the GoToMeeting platform in compliance with Governor Baker's emergency orders regarding the Open Meeting Law during the COVID-19 crisis. The CPP establishes the annual funding priorities and allocations for the three categories that CPA funds can support. Interested persons may tell us how you think funds should be spent by providing comments to the CPC at the hearing or taking the CPC survey at www.somervillema.gov/cpa.

Please join the hearing from your computer, tablet or

smartphone. https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/792438397 .

You can also dial in using your phone. United States: <u>+1 (646) 749-3122</u> .Access Code: 792-438-397 New to GoToMeeting? Get the app now and be ready when your first meeting starts: https://global.gotomeeting.com/install/792438397

Can't join the hearing? Written comments will be accepted through Friday, May 14 which you can send by email to jtumusiime@somervillema.gov.

Join at 6:30 p.m. to learn about the Pre-Application Process

Individuals and organizations interested in applying for CPA funds are invited to attend a workshop at 6:30 p.m. prior to the hearing (use the same link above), to learn about the CPA application process. The workshop will cover the process for applying for CPA funds for a project on City land, restrictions for open space and historic resources projects, and the program to support feasibility studies for some proposed projects.

CPA Questions? Contact the Community Preservation Act Manager, Judith

Tumusiime: <u>jtumusiime@somervillema.gov</u>